
 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-8000 

 
 

ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR HOUSING- 

FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER 

 

 
www.hud.gov                espanol.hud.gov 

   

  

Date:  November 2, 2016 

Mortgagee Letter 2016-17 

 
To All FHA-Approved Reverse Mortgage Loan Servicers 

 
Subject National Servicing Center Address Change for the Tulsa, Oklahoma 

Office 

 
Purpose The purpose of this Mortgagee Letter is to notify mortgagees of an address 

change for FHA’s National Servicing Center (NSC) Branch, located in Tulsa, 

Oklahoma.  

 
Affected Policy This Mortgagee Letter supersedes Mortgagee Letter 2006-17.   

 
Effective Date This Mortgagee Letter is effective immediately. 

 
New Address 

and Contact 

Information 

Effective upon the publication date of this Mortgagee Letter, mortgagees will 

use the new address, provided below, for all correspondence for the NSC 

Tulsa, Oklahoma Branch: 

 

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 

National Servicing Center – TULSA 

110 W 7th Street, Suite 1110 

Tulsa, OK  74119 

 

The Tulsa Branch of the NSC will use its existing toll-free phone number, 

which is 1-800-594-9057.  Likewise, the Branch’s fax number will remain as 

(918) 292-8984. 
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Information 

Collection 

Requirements 

The information collection requirements contained in this document have 

been approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) under the 

Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 (44 U.S.C. 3501-3520) and assigned OMB 

Control Number 2502-0611.  In accordance with the Paperwork Reduction 

Act, HUD may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to 

respond to, a collection of information unless the collection displays a 

currently valid OMB Control Number. 

 
Questions Any questions regarding this Mortgagee Letter may be directed to HUD’s 

National Servicing Center in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma on (877) 622-8525.  

Persons with hearing or speech impairments may reach this number by calling 

the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339.  For additional information on 

this Mortgagee Letter, please visit http://www.hud.gov/answers. 

 
 

Signature 
 

Edward L. Golding 

Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary for Housing 
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